
Press release: Defence Secretary
praises 50 years of nuclear service as
new submarine is named

The Defence Secretary has announced the fourth Dreadnought submarine as HMS
King George VI ahead of a special service at Westminster Abbey today to
recognise the Royal Navy’s Continuous at Sea Deterrent (CASD) over the past
50 years.
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